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Celebrate Christmas of 2024  - D Good Health! - G
Live each day beautifully - M
Be everything my husband wants & be happy - C
To make it to 2025 healthy! - J
To slow the progression of Parkinsons - H
Seeing my kids more often - J
Take better care of myself - D
Just to make it through - M
Stay alive another day, or more! - J
Just take the year day by day! - R
Smile more! - B

www.sandstoneseniorliving.com

Let's give our beloved 2023 a grand goodbye. As we
reminisce about all the good times shared at Sandstone,
it's time to gear up for a fresh start! Let's set our sights
on the fantastic future of 2024 and make it a year to
remember!

Take a look at what our amazing residents told us when
asked what their New Year’s Resolution was...

Our

residents

have some

kickin' New

Year's

resolutions!

Take a peek!
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Activities
Page 3

If you have a story
you'd like to share,

please email
businessmanager@

sandstonesd.com

Sandstone Senior Living 

(605) 642-4910

1.

Is excited to
announce new
ownership as...



Symeon Waseen holds a doctorate degree in composition
from the Eastman School of Music. He has performed or had
works performed at events such as the national SEAMUS
conference, Heidelberg New Music Festival, Bowling Green
New Music Festival, Western Illinois University New Music
Festival, College of Southern Nevada New Music Festival, O
Instituto Villa-Lobos da Universidade Federal do Estado do
Rio de Janeiro. He was awarded the Eastman School of Music
"Wayne Brewster Barlow Prize" for his Concerto for Voice
and Voices, and was the South Dakota Music Teachers
Association 2012 commissioned composer. Symeon teaches
theory, composition, and piano at Black Hills State University.

Ragtime Piano Music with Symeon 
Please join us January 11th at
12:00PM for Ragtime Piano Music

SSL EMPLOYEE  OF THE QUARTERSSL EMPLOYEE  OF THE QUARTER
Kirstin started working for Sandstone
Senior Living in February 2023. Since
then, she has shown her incredible
compassion and love for the residents
on a daily basis.

When asked what she loves about
working at SSL, she replied, "Being able
to help the residents each day."

When Kirstin is not at work, she enjoys
spending time with her daughter,
going for walks, being around family,
or just relaxing at home reading a
good book.

The values that drive Kirstin are:
Improvement, Challenges, Success &
Kindness.

KIRSTIN H.

Kirstins Favorite Quote-
”Treat others the way

you want to be
treated”
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Join the conversation and follow photos of the SSL activities 
at https://www.facebook.com/2010Sandstone

Talk About Loved Ones

Jan 12th @ 10:30AM

January Activities

Mini Puzzles

Jan 29th @ 10:30

Manicures

Jan 17th @ 10:30AM

New Year Resolutions!

Jan 1st @ 10:30AM

Bingo with BERNIE!

Every Sat @ 10:00AM

For a full list of events, visit 
Newsletter & Calendar on our

website at:

www.sandstoneseniorliving.com

Share success stories

Jan 22nd @ 10:30AM

Birthday Social

Jan 30th 2:30PM
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WEEKLY ACTIVITY REMINDERS
Church Service with Pastor Schutz every Wednesday at 1:15pm.
Social Happy Hour EVERY Friday at 2:30pm. 

MONTHLY ACTIVITY REMINDERS
LAST TUESDAY of every month | Monthly Birthday Social - 2:30pm
LAST THURSDAY of every month | Resident Council Meeting - 2:30pm

Snowglobe Craft

Jan 9th @ 2:00PM



Welcome Heartland! 

Sandstone Senior Living has now taken on new ownership, yielding
a name change to Heartland Senior Living! We are now a part of
the well-known company, Heartland Home Health & Hospice
family. 
 
Heartland Senior Living is owned by Jesika Floyd, Callie Hulm, and
Lacey Hedin. 

Jesika Floyd has owned/operated as the Administrator for 5 years
at Heartland Home Health &Hospice. She began her career in
elderly care in 2014 with a small independent elder facility in
Buffalo, SD. She resides in Belle Fourche with her family. 

Hey there, Sandstone Senior Living squad - 

As the year winds down, we just wanted to take a moment to give you all a big, warm, fuzzy
THANK YOU! 

Seriously, you folks are the heart and soul of our little family here. We couldn't do it without
your hard work, your loyalty, and your amazing energy. You make Sandstone Senior Living
the incredible place that it is, and we're so grateful to have you all on our team.

So, from all of us to all of you: Thank you, thank you, THANK YOU! Keep being
awesome, keep being you, and let's make the next year even more incredible than this
one. 

With Heart- SSL
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Thank you to the SSL Staff!!

Exciting News!

Callie Hulm has served as RN for Heartland Home Health for five years, 4.5 of those years being
in the RN leadership clinical manager position for Home Health. Prior to Heartland, Callie served
as a RN on med surg floors and surgical settings. She resides in Belle Fourche with her husband
and three little boys. 

Lacey Hedin has been with Heartland Home Health & Hospice for two years and has played an
essential part in developing the Heartland Hospice program the past year. Her background is
flight nurse/trauma, emergency room, and Med-Surg leadership roles. She has two grown boys
and now lives in Belle Fourche with her husband and two pups.  

As a trio team, Jesika, Callie, and Lacey each bring different strengths and could not be more
excited to be part of the Heartland Senior Living family. Everyone is ecstatic to see what
blossoms at Heartland Senior Living, LLC! 


